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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

PLANT HATCH - UNITS 1, 2
NRC DOCKETS 50-321, 50-366
OPERATING LICENSES DPR-57, NPF-5
RESPONSE TO INSPECTION REPORT 88-09

Gentlemen:

By letter dated April 28, 1988, Georgia Power Company (GPC) responded
to violations cited in Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Inspection
Report 88-09. Some of the violations were denied, and information
supporting the denials was provided. By letter dated May 26, 1988, the
NRC stated that GPC's denfal of certain violations was not appropriate
and requested additional information relative to actions GPC would take
to achieve full compliance. Subsequent to our April 28, 1988, letter,
additional information related to the violations has become available and
it appears that :ome confusion exists relative to the status of the Plant
Hatch Security Plan.

Accordingly, at your earliest convenience, GPC would like to meet
with appropriate MNRC personnel to discuss these items. Additionally,
since the discussions could impact GPC's response to your May 26, 1988,
letter, we reguest the required response date be revised to 30 days after
the meeting.

If you have questions in this regard, please contact Mr. L. T. Gucwa
at (404) 526-7015.

Sincerely,

W"S Hm,‘;?;;':a;
W. G. Hairston, III
Senior Vice President
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c: Georgia Power Company
Mr. J. T. Beckham, Jr., Vice Presi:dent - Plant Hatch
Mr. L. T. Gucwa, Manager Nuclear Safety and Licensing
GO-NORMS
Mr. L. P. Crocker, Licensing Project Manager - Hatch
i Y
Or. J. N. Grace, Regional Administrator
Mr. J. E. Menning, Senior Resident Inspector - Hatch
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